Dear All,

It was lovely to see some of you at the Year 4 Camp Meeting on Thursday. We realise, of course, that not all of you could make it and therefore we have put the power point and kit list on our Class page on the School Website. Just click on the Camp icon at the top of the page. Unfortunately, the power point was too big to attach to this email. Here are some of the things we talked about at the meeting:

 A suitcase on wheels is ideal to bring as we have plenty of room on the coach so it can be as big as you like. It's always best to have too many spare clothes than too few! Even if it's hot and sunny we will be getting muddy and wet! Nearer the time we will have a better idea of the weather forecast and whether it's shorts and T shirt weather or joggers and sweatshirts! Whatever the weather a good waterproof coat and a sturdy pair of walking boots or wellies is a must. Boots that have been worn in for a bit but not ones that they had 2 years ago and are now too small!!.It's also a good idea to have the children help you pack so they know what is in their suitcase and where it is ! Bin bags are great to stick all their dirty/wet clothes in to bring home!

An itinerary of the activities we will be doing and meal and bed times can be found on the power point.

There is a choice of meals each day for lunch and dinner. It’s a help yourself breakfast with cereals and toast. During the day there are plenty of snacks available too so nobody will starve!  The children are allowed to bring a few midnight snacks too although of course they will all be asleep by 8pm !!

The children are in single sex dorms with bunk beds and a sink. There are separate showers and toilets. We are all on the ground floor together and staff rooms are next to the children's. The children will have an opportunity to tell us who they would like to share with and we will make sure they are with some of their friends. Bedding is provided although the children will be expected to put their duvet covers on their duvets when they get there...so get them practising now!! We will help them we promise!

Staff members going are Mrs Collins, Mr Clarke, Mrs Jack, Mrs Vallis-Ridler (First Aider) and Mrs Moore.

Please, please do email or come and chat to us if you have any further questions at all.

Best wishes,

Mrs Collins and Mrs Roberts

